
WALK ON COUNTRY 

OCTOBER 2019

FCAV Staff & Board, along
with Brent Ryan from VACCA
were honored to Walk on
Country with our Board
Member and Wurundjeri man,
Daryl Sloan. We explored
Taungurong land near Euroa.



It was a fantastic day
visiting and hearing about
the beautiful Taungurong
country. There is fantastic
commitment from the
FCAV on this exciting
journey. Darryl confirmed the
importance when walking on
country, deep listening and
being observant so you don’t
miss anything and can take
in the whole journey. Darryl’s
knowledge and passion was
evident and infectious."
Brent Ryan



I really enjoyed my walk on
country. I have grown up
holidaying in the area and
never knew its rich history
of Aboriginal culture. Daryl
has a great knowledge of
Aboriginal history and I
really enjoyed learning from
him and his life experiences. 
Jaymilee



I really enjoyed my second
Walk on Tuangurung Country
just out of Longwood with
the FCAV team. Led by
Board Director Daryl who so
generously shared stories
and knowledge as we
walked through unfarmed
land, beautiful wildflowers,
ancient dry stone wall
system, roos, red bellied
black and great views from a
rocky outcrop. Thank you,  
Nicole



It was an honour and a
privilege to walk on country
with Daryl and immerse
ourselves in a rich cultural
experience. Thank you, Sam.



We are so lucky to have the
opportunity to walk with Daryl
on this beautiful land to
discover Aboriginal history,
hidden artifacts (the stone
walls) and to bask in natures
beauty. Thanks, Bron


